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From: anneapierson@gmail.com

To: Public Testimony

Subject: Oppose 210966

Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 4:11:50 PM
Hello,

I’m a longtime resident of Hyde Park in KCMO and I’m writing in support of the Gillham
bike lane. I cycle frequently and take my daughter to school on Armour Blvd. by bicycle.
These lanes are used and needed! In fact, | would prefer that Armour have a one sided cycle
track like Gillham instead of the current design. Shifting a cycle track design and eliminating
parking along one side would address the impeded sight lines on Armour Blvd.

Getting my daughter to school is dangerous in my neighborhood. Removing bike lanes does
nothing to address the danger to our most vulnerable people: children, the elderly, the
disabled, pedestrians and cyclists. We’re not in danger from more bikes—cars and their
motorists are putting us in danger! Gillnam bike lane is one of the only places I can let my
daughter on her own bike. The rest of our streets are ruled by cars. We deserve to live in a
community where we can exercise with our children outside.

This issue is extremely important to me. Please contact me with updates on this issue.
Anne Webb

Sent from my iPhone
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